
Atha chath Thea:
South Dublin County Council

David McRedmond

Chief Executive Officer
An Post

General Post Office

O’connell Street Lower,
North City,

Dublin 1

16 April 2024

Dear Mr. McRedmond,

At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting that took place on 25th March 2024, the following
motion was agreed by the elected members:

“That this Area Committee supports the retention of a directly run and staffed An Post Office
at The Square Tallaght and seeks assurances from An Post that all existing services will
remain in place?”

I would be obliged to receive a response from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,
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Fina Hendley (Tallaght ACM)
Meeting Administrator

South Dublin County Council
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